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Working in Partnership with Billericay Teaching Alliance 2023-24 
 
Dear CEO or Headteacher,   
 

Billericay Teaching Alliance over the last 11 years has developed strong collaborative and strategic 
partnerships, and has worked with over 650 schools and Trusts across all phases and with a range 
of organisations, engaging with Governors and leaders, teachers, administrative staff, support staff 
and outreach colleagues through ITT, CPLD, School to School Support, and Research and 
Development. 
 

We are extremely proud of our collective achievements, realised through our partnerships, 
ensuring the continual growth, strength and capacity of our team. We continue to adapt and 
strengthen our Professional Development provision for 2023-24, including increasing the number 
of colleagues and System Leaders engaged in supporting school improvement. Working in 
collaboration with the Harris Chafford Hundred Teaching School Hub, we are pleased to signpost 
Specialist and Leadership NPQs, as well as continuing to offer Appropriate Body services for ECT 
Induction as a delivery partner. This current year we have had the privilege to work with over 250 
ECTs and their Induction teams in school. We look forward to working with these and other schools 
in 2023-24. We also continue to offer our highly impactful ECT pedagogy sessions for both primary 
and secondary phases linked to the Teachers’ Standards and the Early Career Framework…. and 
much more!  To take advantage of our extensive offer, please find attached our Professional 
Development Ladder (PDL) and A3 Professional Development Provision poster which makes clear 
the breadth of provision schools can engage with. 
 

The above is testament to colleagues, schools and Trusts that have worked with and supported the 
development of Billericay Teaching Alliance.  We aim to continue building on these successes during 
2023-24, as we strive for excellence in partnership with all schools and Trusts to enhance the life 
chances of all children and young adults.   
 

Working together 
We would like to invite you to work in partnership with us by joining Billericay Teaching Alliance. 
We would be delighted to meet with you to explore how we can work together to support your 
strategic plans in implementing your school improvement priorities.     
 

Opportunity to become a member receiving multiple benefits 
We offer a membership model which includes a range of benefits as follows:  

▪ A FREE Initial Training Needs Analysis. A 30-minute discussion regarding your School 
Improvement priorities  

▪ A FREE consultation meeting regarding your bespoke Governance needs and priorities 
▪ A FREE place on a single session twilight (including Governance provision)  
▪ A FREE consultation regarding our bespoke programmes and provision for your school, 

your partner schools and or Multi Academy Trust – 10% reduction applies to most 
programmes commissioned 

▪ 10% reduction (where applicable) across our wide range of Professional Development  
▪ FREE ongoing support throughout the academic year to meet your requirements  
▪ Priority access to all Research & Development funded projects and other DfE initiatives 
▪ FREE and unlimited access to all networks 

 

For all Trusts or collaborative partnerships of 5 schools or more, a 20% discount on our membership 
fee applies. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please find further details in our 2023-24 Membership Brochure ‘How to unlock potential... 
Together’. These are attached to the email you received or are available on our website 
http://www.billericayteachingalliance.com/ta-membership/  
 
Givers and Receivers of support  
We believe that all schools should be givers and receivers of support. We have a large team of 
colleagues from over 60 schools and other organisations and professional associations across all 
phases, who contribute towards the design, delivery of provision, and support.  Enabling your 
colleagues to engage with our activities is a great way to retain your staff. We are keen to welcome 
any school wishing to engage in this aspect of the Teaching Alliance (remuneration applies, as well 
as great professional development).  We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Tony Ward 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                  
 

Tony Ward, Director, tward@billericayschool.com Mob: 07912 178484 

Melanie Jones, Administrator, mjones@billericayschool.com Tel: 01277 314420 

Billericay TA offices, C/O Compass Education Trust Ltd, The Billericay School, School Road, Billericay, Essex, CM12 9LH 
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